
Dear Customers 

We sincerely appreciate your continued patronage of our laser diode products. 
Effective October 1st, 2025, laser diode product information will be moved to the 
Sharp Fukuyama Laser Co., Ltd. website. 
For customers who have saved our website address in their favorites or bookmarks, 
could you please update your settings to reflect the new address after the change? 
We apologize for the inconvenience. 

■Before the change : https://global.sharp/products/device/

■After the change : https://sfl.jp.sharp/laser/

We will continue to develop and provide laser diode products. 
We look forward to your continued patronage of our laser diode products. 

 Sharp Fukuyama Laser Co., Ltd. 
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